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From Hilary 

 

Harvest Celebrations 

Well done and thank you to everyone who contributed to the Harvest celebrations in our churches - those 

who decorated church, those who donated and those who have helped distribute the donations.  A special 

thank you to Everton School for bringing children to the Sunday service and offering a song and 

contributing lots of produce for the Prebend Centre.   

 

See if you can identify which church the pictures on the next page are from (some more obvious than 

others). 

 

I was, sadly, unable to attend Everton’s Harvest Supper last week. I understand that a small but highly 

enjoyable gathering took place raising £145 which it has been agreed will go to the building fund. Well 

done to organisers and thank you to all who supported this event. 

 

Gamlingay Harvest Supper takes place this Saturday. 

 

 

Harvest of Talents 

This didn’t get published at the Harvest services and I sadly haven’t been able to be the Harvest Suppers to 

drum up support, but the offer is still there.  There will be slips of paper in church to give in return for a 

sum of money to grow.  

I am donating £100 to each of Gamlingay and Everton, and £50 in Hatley to be made available to anyone 

who will take and increase the value of the donation by whatever means they have at their disposal (I’m 

thinking here legal and kind!). 

Let me know the value of the talent you want to use which I will be looking to collect back by the beginning 

of the new Church year. This money will go to the work of the churches of the people who take the money 

but it will be for the PCCs to decide exactly what that will be. In Gamlingay it is likely to be the roof and 

window repair work; at Everton it might be the work on the clock; in Hatley it could boost the building fund 

against the significant monies needed towards drainage work on the church. 

 

 

Hilary 

 

 

 



 

This Week   
Saturday 9th October 

3.00pm   Baptism of Huxley Michael Ward at Gamlingay St Mary 

4.00pm onwards Harvest Supper at Gamlingay Church Hall 

 

Sunday 10th October Trinity 19 

9.30am    Eucharist and Baptism of Dexter James Peter Fisher Gamlingay St Mary and on Zoom 

11.15am   Eucharist at Everton St Mary 

 

Wednesday 13th October 

9.30am   Midweek Communion at Gamlingay and on Zoom 

Meeting ID: 857 7959 5724.  Passcode: 958554 

 

 

 

Next Week  

Sunday 17th October Trinity 20 

9.30am   Eucharist at Gamlingay and on Zoom 

4.00pm   Evening service at Everton 

 

 
 

Tuesday Bible Study continues on Zoom, with possible plans for face-to-face meetings in Advent. 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
         

 

 
 

 

                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

A reminder of Churches Opening times 
Everton church open Friday - Monday. 

Hatley church can be opened on request. 

Gamlingay church daily 10am-5pm 
 



     

 

   

  

   

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 

 

A reminder of some key contact details: 

Hilary Young, Parish Priest hilaryafyoung@gmail.com 650587 

Chris Miller, LLM/Reader, 

Gamlingay/Hatley Churchwarden  

cfm55@btinternet.com 650779 

Nick Ingles, Gamlingay/Hatley 

Churchwarden, Treasurer 

nickingles@me.com 07868 

144830 

Valerie Miller, Pastoral vjm55@btinternet.com 650779 

Sandra Macrow, LLM Children and 

Families’ minister 

sandramacrow@btinternet.com 07958 

710703 

Dawn Martin, Gamlingay/Hatley PCC 

Secretary 

dawnbeckymartin@aol.com 652832 

Jane Gurney, Everton Churchwarden   

Alec Hissett alechissett@hotmail.com 650052 

 

Please let Brenda have any articles or pictures 

by Tuesday evening each week to Brenda.elcome@ymail.com 


